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Office of the National Director Capital & Estates
Sir Patrick Dun'’s, Lower Grand Canal Street, Dublin 2

Mr David Cullinane, TD
Dail Eireann,

Leinster House,

Kildare Street

Dublin 2

17th June 2022

PQ 28608/22* To ask the Minister for Health if the HSE has signed the agreements with an
organisation (details supplied: St Vincent’s Healthcare Group) regarding the relocation of the
National Maternity Hospital; if not, the expected timeframe for same; and if he will make a
statement on the matter. - David Cullinane

Dear Deputy Cullinane,

The Health Service Executive has been requested to reply directly to you in the context of the above
Parliamentary Question which you submitted to the Minister for Health for response.

Following the recent Government decision to approve the National Maternity Hospital Legal
Framework, the necessary due diligence is being undertaken by all relevant stakeholders.

The agreements associated with the Legal Framework will be signed at the appropriate stages, the
majority of which are expected to be signed in the coming months.

The adoption of the Constitution and the signing of the operating licence will follow once the NMH

DAC, is established.

Yours sincerely,
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Paul de Freine
National Director,
Capital & Estates




